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Catheter-Related Infections Harald Seifert 2004-10-27
This updated reference describes the latest and most
effective strategies in the diagnosis, management, and
treatment of catheter-related infections (CRIs). The
guide describes the pathogenesis of infectious
complications while discussing procedures in infection
control, catheter and catheter-site care, and patient
monitoring and evaluation. This n
HIV Psychiatry James A. Bourgeois 2021-11-18 This book
is a practical guide in understanding how to prevent HIV
transmission, to recognize risk behaviors, and to add
something else to their repertoires. It aims to empower
clinicians and provide a sense of security and
competence with the recognition and understanding of
some of the psychiatric illnesses that complicate and
perpetuate the HIV pandemic that continue to persist
throughout every area of the world despite the magnitude
of the progress that has transformed the illness from a
rapidly fatal to chronic illness that is no longer lifelimiting. Missing in most of the literature on HIV is
the subtle, and sometimes not so subtle, contribution of
psychiatric symptoms, psychiatric illness, and risk
behaviors that drive the pandemic and serve as catalysts
for new infections. This practical guide provides stateof-the-art understanding of not only prevention but also
a way to recognize risk behaviors, psychiatric symptoms,
and psychiatric illnesses that will demystify and decode
the sometimes enigmatic and frustrating reasons for
nonadherence with diagnostic procedures and life-saving
treatments and care. All behaviors and pathology are
covered as well as the resources and treatments
available. The goal of this text is to refresh knowledge
on the current state of psychiatric illness management
among people living with HIV, to provide a concise
volume on the psychiatric aspects of HIV prevention and
treatment that substantially impact the overall care of
the patient, and to help understand the psychiatric
catalysts of the pandemic Written by experts in the
field, HIV Psychiatry: A Practical Guide for Clinicians
provides enduring guidance to medical and other
professionals caring for complicated clinical patients
as they face ongoing challenges in working with persons
with HIV and AIDS.
The ABX Guide John G. Bartlett 2005 Developed in
conjunction with top infectious disease experts at Johns
Hopkins, this guide covers the range of anti-infective
drugs, as well as listings by pathogen and diagnosis.
Includes a comprehensive antibiotic sensitivity chart.
Introduction to Reference Sources in the Health
Sciences, Sixth Edition Jeffrey T. Huber 2014 Prepared
in collaboration with the Medical Library Association,
this completely updated, revised, and expanded edition
lists classic and up-to-the-minute print and electronic
resources in the health sciences, helping librarians
find the answers that library users seek. Included are
electronic versions of traditionally print reference
sources, trustworthy electronic-only resources, and
resources that library users can access from home or on
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the go through freely available websites or via library
licenses. In this benchmark guide, the authors Include
new chapters on health information seeking, point-ofcare sources, and global health sources Focus on works
that can be considered foundational or essential, in
both print and electronic formats Address questions
librarians need to consider in developing and
maintaining their reference collections When it comes to
questions involving the health sciences, this valuable
resource will point both library staff and the users
they serve in the right direction.
A Really Practical Handbook of Children’s Palliative
Care Justin Amery 2012-02-23 A Really Practical Handbook
of Children's Palliative Care for Doctors and Nurses
Anywhere in the World offers really practical solutions
to common problems faced by health professionals caring
for dying children and their families, whatever their
culture
Encyclopedia of Healthcare Information Systems
Wickramasinghe, Nilmini 2008-06-30 Healthcare, a vital
industry that touches most of us in our lives, faces
major challenges in demographics, technology, and
finance. Longer life expectancy and an aging population,
technological advancements that keep people younger and
healthier, and financial issues area constant strain on
healthcare organizations' resources and management.
Focusing on the organization's ability to improve
access, quality, and value of care to the patient may
present possible solutions to these challenges. The
Encyclopedia of Healthcare Information Systems provides
an extensive and rich compilation of international
research, discussing the use, adoption, design, and
diffusion of information communication technologies
(ICTs) in healthcare, including the role of ICTs in the
future of healthcare delivery; access, quality, and
value of healthcare; nature and evaluation of medical
technologies; ethics and social implications; and
medical information management.
Clinical Case Studies for the Family Nurse Practitioner
Leslie Neal-Boylan 2011-11-28 Clinical Case Studies for
the Family Nurse Practitioneris a key resource for
advanced practice nurses and graduatestudents seeking to
test their skills in assessing, diagnosing, andmanaging
cases in family and primary care. Composed of morethan
70 cases ranging from common to unique, the book
compilesyears of experience from experts in the field.
It is organizedchronologically, presenting cases from
neonatal to geriatric carein a standard approach built
on the SOAP format. Thisincludes differential diagnosis
and a series of critical thinkingquestions ideal for
self-assessment or classroom use.
Feedback Systems Karl Johan Åström 2021-02-02 The
essential introduction to the principles and
applications of feedback systems—now fully revised and
expanded This textbook covers the mathematics needed to
model, analyze, and design feedback systems. Now more
user-friendly than ever, this revised and expanded
edition of Feedback Systems is a one-volume resource for
students and researchers in mathematics and engineering.
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It has applications across a range of disciplines that
utilize feedback in physical, biological, information,
and economic systems. Karl Åström and Richard Murray use
techniques from physics, computer science, and
operations research to introduce control-oriented
modeling. They begin with state space tools for analysis
and design, including stability of solutions, Lyapunov
functions, reachability, state feedback observability,
and estimators. The matrix exponential plays a central
role in the analysis of linear control systems, allowing
a concise development of many of the key concepts for
this class of models. Åström and Murray then develop and
explain tools in the frequency domain, including
transfer functions, Nyquist analysis, PID control,
frequency domain design, and robustness. Features a new
chapter on design principles and tools, illustrating the
types of problems that can be solved using feedback
Includes a new chapter on fundamental limits and new
material on the Routh-Hurwitz criterion and root locus
plots Provides exercises at the end of every chapter
Comes with an electronic solutions manual An ideal
textbook for undergraduate and graduate students
Indispensable for researchers seeking a self-contained
resource on control theory
Johns Hopkins ABX Guide 2012 John G. Bartlett 2011-10-06
Jones & Bartlett Learning is the Official Print and
Mobile Provider of the Johns Hopkins POC-IT Center ABX
Guide. Thoroughly revised and updated for 2012, the
Johns Hopkins ABX Guide, Third Edition continues to
provide current, authoritative and comprehensive
information on anti-microbial agents, infectious disease
and commonly encountered pathogens, in one portable
volume. Written by experts at the world-renowned Johns
Hopkins University School of Medicine, this must-have
resource features expert recommendations, clinical and
diagnostic decision-making tools, and drug-to-drug
interactions. Concise, thorough, and current, The Johns
Hopkins ABX Guide, Second Edition is designed for quick
reference and comprehension. Information is featured in
an easy-to-access format that facilitates rapid
application of knowledge at the point of care.
Case Files Internal Medicine, Third Edition Eugene Toy
2009-08-14 Real-Life Cases for the Internal Medicine
Clerkship and the USMLE Step 3 "...an excellent internal
medicine review book written especially or medical
students in their clinical years. It is perfect for
clerkships, sub-internships, shelf, and USMLE exams.
Sized to fit in the pocket of a white coat for easy
portability, this book offers an engaging and high-yield
re-view of internal medicine. It promotes active
learning, using patient presentations and thoughtprovoking questions to encourage deeper thinking about
clinical problems. The format will be comfortable for
anyone who has spent time on the wards learning from
patients and engaging in problem-based learning....This
book is highly recommended to supplement internal
medicine clerkships and sub-internships and to prepare
for shelf and USMLE exams."--Yale Journal of Biology &
Medicine You need exposure to high-yield cases to excel
on the Internal Medicine clerkship and the shelf-exam.
Case Files: Internal Medicine presents 60 real-life
cases that illustrate essential concepts in Internal
Medicine. Each case includes a complete discussion,
clinical pearls, references, definitions of key terms,
and USMLE-style review questions. With this system,
you'll learn in the context of real patients, rather
than merely memorize facts. 60 clinical cases, each with
USMLE-style questions Clinical pearls highlight key
concepts Primer on how to approach clinical problems and
think like a doctor Proven learning system improves your
shelf-exam scores
Johns Hopkins ABX Guide John G. Bartlett 2011-09-09
Additional Features Include: -Antibiotics Simplified Jason C. Gallagher 2009-10-05
Antibiotics Simplified is a succinct guide designed to
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bridge knowledge gained in basic sciences courses with
clinical practice in infectious diseases. Introductory
chapters explain the rationale behind the treatment of
infectious diseases, describe a system for selecting
antimicrobial agents and briefly review basic
microbiology. Later chapters present relevant
characteristics of drug classes, emphasizing clinical
pearls for individual agents, and also include content
on antifungals. The concise nature of the text allows
for emphasis on key points, allowing readers to extract
the most important characteristics of anti-infective
drugs from the larger mass of material that they learn
from detailed pharmacology textbooks. This is an ideal
handbook for students as well as practicing clinicians
and pharmacists.
IAP Specialty Series on Rational Antimicrobial Practice
in Pediatrics Tanu Singhal 2019-02-06
Coagulase-negative Staphylococci Per-Anders Mårdh 1986
Child Protective Services Diane DePanfilis 2003 From the
Preface: This manual, Child Protective Services: A Guide
for Caseworkers, examines the roles and responsibilities
of child protective services (CPS) workers, who are at
the forefront of every community's child protection
efforts. The manual describes the basic stages of the
CPS process and the steps necessary to accomplish each
stage: intake, initial assessment or investigation,
family assessment, case planning, service provision,
evaluation of family progress, and case closure. Best
practices and critical issues in casework practice are
underscored throughout. The primary audience for this
manual includes CPS caseworkers, supervisors, and
administrators. State and local CPS agency trainers may
use the manual for preservice or inservice training of
CPS caseworkers, while schools of social work may add it
to class reading lists to orient students to the field
of child protection. In addition, other professionals
and concerned community members may consult the manual
for a greater understanding of the child protection
process. This manual builds on the information presented
in A Coordinated Response to Child Abuse and Neglect:
The Foundation for Practice. Readers are encouraged to
begin with that manual as it addresses important
information on which CPS practice is based-including
definitions of child maltreatment, risk factors,
consequences, and the Federal and State basis for
intervention. Some manuals in the series also may be of
interest in understanding the roles of other
professional groups in responding to child abuse and
neglect, including: Substance abuse treatment providers;
Domestic violence victim advocates; Educators; Law
enforcement personnel. Other manuals address special
issues, such as building partnerships and working with
the courts on CPS cases.
Seidel's Guide to Physical Examination - E-Book Jane W.
Ball 2017-12-21 Seidel's Guide to Physical Examination
9th Edition offers a uniquely interprofessional,
patient-centered, lifespan approach to physical
examination and health assessment. This new edition
features an increased focus on patient safety, clinical
reasoning, and evidence-based practice, along with an
emphasis on the development of good communication skills
and effective hands-on examination techniques. Each core
chapter is organized into four sections – Anatomy and
Physiology, Review of Related History, Examination and
Findings, and Abnormalities – with lifespan content
integrated into each area. Written by an author team
comprised of advance practice nurses and physicians with
specialties in the care of adults, older adults, and
children, this one-of-a-kind textbook addresses health
assessment and physical examination for a wide variety
of disciplines. UNIQUE! Interprofessional,
interdisciplinary approach, written by two advanced
practice nurses and three physicians, with expertise in
both pediatric and adult-geriatric health. UPDATED!
Infectious outbreak content addresses the growing
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problem of global infectious disease outbreaks such as
Zika and Ebola and the need for infection precautions.
UNIQUE! Cross-references to Dains et al:Advanced Health
Assessment & Clinical Diagnosis in Primary Care help you
take "the next step" in your clinical reasoning
abilities and provides a more seamless user experience.
UNIQUE! Compassionate, patient-centered approach
emphasizes developing good communication skills, use of
effective hands-on examination techniques, and reliance
on clinical reasoning and clinical decision-making.
Integrated lifespan content includes separate sections
in each chapter on Infants and Children, Adolescents,
Pregnant Women, and Older Adults. NEW! Emphasis on
clinical reasoning provides insights and clinical
expertise to help you develop clinical judgment skills.
NEW! Enhanced emphasis on patient safety and healthcare
quality, particularly as it relates to sports
participation. NEW! Content on documentation has been
updated with a stronger focus on electronic charting
(EHR/EMR). NEW! Enhanced social inclusiveness and
patient-centeredness incorporates LGBTQ patients and
providers, with special a emphasis on cultural
competency, history-taking, and special considerations
for examination of the breasts, female and male
genitalia, reproductive health, thyroid, and
anus/rectum/prostate. NEW! Telemedicine, virtual
consults, and video interpreters content added to the
Growth, Measurement, and Nutrition chapter. NEW!
Improved readability with a clear, straightforward, and
easy-to-understand writing style. NEW! Updated drawing,
and photographs enhance visual appeal and clarify
anatomical content and exam techniques.
Computing Handbook, Third Edition Teofilo Gonzalez
2014-05-07 Computing Handbook, Third Edition: Computer
Science and Software Engineering mirrors the modern
taxonomy of computer science and software engineering as
described by the Association for Computing Machinery
(ACM) and the IEEE Computer Society (IEEE-CS). Written
by established leading experts and influential young
researchers, the first volume of this popular handbook
examines the elements involved in designing and
implementing software, new areas in which computers are
being used, and ways to solve computing problems. The
book also explores our current understanding of software
engineering and its effect on the practice of software
development and the education of software professionals.
Like the second volume, this first volume describes what
occurs in research laboratories, educational
institutions, and public and private organizations to
advance the effective development and use of computers
and computing in today’s world. Research-level survey
articles provide deep insights into the computing
discipline, enabling readers to understand the
principles and practices that drive computing education,
research, and development in the twenty-first century.
Host-pathogen Interaction in Central Nervous System
Infection Federico Iovino 2022-02-04
Detection Theory Neil A. Macmillan 2004-09-22 Detection
Theory is an introduction to one of the most important
tools for analysis of data where choices must be made
and performance is not perfect. Originally developed for
evaluation of electronic detection, detection theory was
adopted by psychologists as a way to understand sensory
decision making, then embraced by students of human
memory. It has since been utilized in areas as diverse
as animal behavior and X-ray diagnosis. This book covers
the basic principles of detection theory, with separate
initial chapters on measuring detection and evaluating
decision criteria. Some other features include:
*complete tools for application, including flowcharts,
tables, pointers, and software; *student-friendly
language; *complete coverage of content area, including
both one-dimensional and multidimensional models;
*separate, systematic coverage of sensitivity and
response bias measurement; *integrated treatment of
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threshold and nonparametric approaches; *an organized,
tutorial level introduction to multidimensional
detection theory; *popular discrimination paradigms
presented as applications of multidimensional detection
theory; and *a new chapter on ideal observers and an
updated chapter on adaptive threshold measurement. This
up-to-date summary of signal detection theory is both a
self-contained reference work for users and a readable
text for graduate students and other researchers
learning the material either in courses or on their own.
Computing Handbook Allen Tucker 2022-05-30 This wwo
volume set of the Computing Handbook, Third Edition
(previously theComputer Science Handbook) provides upto-date information on a wide range of topics in
computer science, information systems (IS), information
technology (IT), and software engineering. The third
edition of this popular handbook addresses not only the
dramatic growth of computing as a discipline but also
the relatively new delineation of computing as a family
of separate disciplines as described by the Association
for Computing Machinery (ACM), the IEEE Computer Society
(IEEE-CS), and the Association for Information Systems
(AIS). Both volumes in the set describe what occurs in
research laboratories, educational institutions, and
public and private organizations to advance the
effective development and use of computers and computing
in today's world. Research-level survey articles provide
deep insights into the computing discipline, enabling
readers to understand the principles and practices that
drive computing education, research, and development in
the twenty-first century. Chapters are organized with
minimal interdependence so that they can be read in any
order and each volume contains a table of contents and
subject index, offering easy access to specific topics.
The first volume of this popular handbook mirrors the
modern taxonomy of computer science and software
engineering as described by the Association for
Computing Machinery (ACM) and the IEEE Computer Society
(IEEE-CS). Written by established leading experts and
influential young researchers, it examines the elements
involved in designing and implementing software, new
areas in which computers are being used, and ways to
solve computing problems. The book also explores our
current understanding of software engineering and its
effect on the practice of software development and the
education of software professionals. The second volume
of this popular handbook demonstrates the richness and
breadth of the IS and IT disciplines. The book explores
their close links to the practice of using, managing,
and developing IT-based solutions to advance the goals
of modern organizational environments. Established
leading experts and influential young researchers
present introductions to the current status and future
directions of research and give in-depth perspectives on
the contributions of academic research to the practice
of IS and IT development, use, and management.
Severe Community Acquired Pneumonia Jordi Rello
2013-11-11 Severe Community Acquired Pneumonia is a book
in which chapters are authored and the same topics
discussed by North American and European experts. This
approach provides a unique opportunity to view the
different perspectives and points of view on this
subject. Severe CAP is a common clinical problem
encountered in the ICU setting. This book reviews topics
concerning the pathogenesis, diagnosis and management of
SCAP. The discussions on the role of alcohol in severe
CAP and adjunctive therapies are important topics that
further our understanding of this severe respiratory
infection.
Medical Management of Biological Casualties Handbook
2004
Johns Hopkins POC-IT Center ABX Guide: Diagnosis &
Treatment of Infectious Diseases John Bartlett
2010-10-25 The Johns Hopkins POC-IT Center ABX Guide,
Second Edition continues to provide current,
Downloaded from myoga.co.nz on August 10, 2022 by guest

authoritative, comprehensive information on antimicrobial agents, infectious diseases, and commonlyencountered pathogens in one portable volume. Written by
experts at the world-renowned Johns Hopkins University
School of Medicine, this must-have resource features
expert recommendations, clinical and diagnostic
decision-making tools, and drug-to-drug interactions.
Concise, thorough, and current, The Johns Hopkins ABX
Guide, Second Edition is designed for quick reference
and comprehension. Information is featured in an easyto-access format that facilitates rapid application of
knowledge at the point of care. Jones & Bartlett
Learning is the Official Print and Mobile Provider of
the Johns Hopkins ABX Guide.
WHO Guidelines for Safe Surgery 2009 World Health
Organization (Genève). World Alliance for Patient Safety
2009 Confronted with worldwide evidence of substantial
public health harm due to inadequate patient safety, the
World Health Assembly (WHA) in 2002 adopted a resolution
(WHA55.18) urging countries to strengthen the safety of
health care and monitoring systems. The resolution also
requested that WHO take a lead in setting global norms
and standards and supporting country efforts in
preparing patient safety policies and practices. In May
2004, the WHA approved the creation of an international
alliance to improve patient safety globally; WHO Patient
Safety was launched the following October. For the first
time, heads of agencies, policy-makers and patient
groups from around the world came together to advance
attainment of the goal of "First, do no harm" and to
reduce the adverse consequences of unsafe health care.
The purpose of WHO Patient Safety is to facilitate
patient safety policy and practice. It is concentrating
its actions on focused safety campaigns called Global
Patient Safety Challenges, coordinating Patients for
Patient Safety, developing a standard taxonomy,
designing tools for research policy and assessment,
identifying solutions for patient safety, and developing
reporting and learning initiatives aimed at producing
'best practice' guidelines. Together these efforts could
save millions of lives by improving basic health care
and halting the diversion of resources from other
productive uses. The Global Patient Safety Challenge,
brings together the expertise of specialists to improve
the safety of care. The area chosen for the first
Challenge in 2005-2006, was infection associated with
health care. This campaign established simple, clear
standards for hand hygiene, an educational campaign and
WHO's first Guidelines on Hand Hygiene in Health Care.
The problem area selected for the second Global Patient
Safety Challenge, in 2007-2008, was the safety of
surgical care. Preparation of these Guidelines for Safe
Surgery followed the steps recommended by WHO. The
groundwork for the project began in autumn 2006 and
included an international consultation meeting held in
January 2007 attended by experts from around the world.
Following this meeting, expert working groups were
created to systematically review the available
scientific evidence, to write the guidelines document
and to facilitate discussion among the working group
members in order to formulate the recommendations. A
steering group consisting of the Programme Lead, project
team members and the chairs of the four working groups,
signed off on the content and recommendations in the
guidelines document. Nearly 100 international experts
contributed to the document (see end). The guidelines
were pilot tested in each of the six WHO regions--an
essential part of the Challenge--to obtain local
information on the resources required to comply with the
recommendations and information on the feasibility,
validity, reliability and cost-effectiveness of the
interventions.
Diagnosis of Neurogenetic Disorders: Contribution of
Next Generation Sequencing and Deep Phenotyping Alisdair
McNeill 2019-10-23 The contribution of genomic variants
john-hopkins-abx-guide

4/6

to the aetiopathogenesis of both paediatric and adult
neurological disease is being increasingly recognized.
The use of next-generation sequencing has led to the
discovery of novel neurodevelopmental disorders, as
exemplified by the deciphering developmental disorders
(DDD) study, and provided insight into the
aetiopathogenesis of common adult neurological diseases.
Despite these advances, many challenges remain.
Correctly classifying the pathogenicity of genomic
variants from amongst the large number of variants
identified by next-generation sequencing is recognized
as perhaps the major challenge facing the field. Deep
phenotyping (e.g., imaging, movement analysis)
techniques can aid variant interpretation by correctly
classifying individuals as affected or unaffected for
segregation studies. The lack of information on the
clinical phenotype of novel genetic subtypes of
neurological disease creates limitations for genetic
counselling. Both deep phenotyping and qualitative
studies can capture the clinical and patient’s
perspective on a disease and provide valuable
information. This Special Issue aims to highlight how
next-generation sequencing techniques have
revolutionised our understanding of the aetiology of
brain disease and describe the contribution of deep
phenotyping studies to a variant interpretation and
understanding of natural history.
Difficult Decisions in Hepatobiliary and Pancreatic
Surgery J. Michael Millis 2016-05-18 This book is part
of a series covering surgical specialties. The volumes
are multi-authored, containing brief chapters, each of
which are devoted to one or two specific questions or
decisions within that specialty that are difficult or
controversial. The volumes are intended as a current and
timely reference source for practicing surgeons,
surgeons in training, and educators that describe the
recommended ideal approach, rather than customary care,
in selected clinical situations.
Art Gallery Theorems and Algorithms Joseph O'Rourke 1987
Art gallery theorems and algorithms are so called
because they relate to problems involving the visibility
of geometrical shapes and their internal surfaces. This
book explores generalizations and specializations in
these areas. Among the presentations are recently
discovered theorems on orthogonal polygons, polygons
with holes, exterior visibility, visibility graphs, and
visibility in three dimensions. The author formulates
many open problems and offers several conjectures,
providing arguments which may be followed by anyone
familiar with basic graph theory and algorithms. This
work may be applied to robotics and artificial
intelligence as well as other fields, and will be
especially useful to computer scientists working with
computational and combinatorial geometry.
Numerical Methods for Large Eigenvalue Problems Yousef
Saad 2011-01-01 This revised edition discusses numerical
methods for computing eigenvalues and eigenvectors of
large sparse matrices. It provides an in-depth view of
the numerical methods that are applicable for solving
matrix eigenvalue problems that arise in various
engineering and scientific applications. Each chapter
was updated by shortening or deleting outdated topics,
adding topics of more recent interest, and adapting the
Notes and References section. Significant changes have
been made to Chapters 6 through 8, which describe
algorithms and their implementations and now include
topics such as the implicit restart techniques, the
Jacobi-Davidson method, and automatic multilevel
substructuring.
Campbell's Operative Orthopaedics Frederick M Azar
2016-11-01 Unrivalled in scope and depth, Campbell’s
Operative Orthopaedics continues to be the most widely
used resource in orthopaedic surgery, relied on for
years by surgeons across the globe. It provides trusted
guidance on when and how to perform every state-of-theDownloaded from myoga.co.nz on August 10, 2022 by guest

art procedure that's worth using, with updates to the
new edition including hundreds of new techniques,
illustrations, and digital diagnostic images to keep you
abreast of the latest innovations. Each chapter follows
a standard template, with highlighted procedural steps
that lead with art and are followed by bulleted text.
Covers multiple procedures for all body regions. Indepth coverage helps you accommodate the increasing need
for high-quality orthopaedic care in our aging
population. Achieve optimal outcomes with step-by-step
guidance on today's full range of procedures, brought to
you by Drs. Canale, Beaty, and Azar, and many other
contributors from the world-renowned Campbell Clinic.
Includes approximately 100 new techniques, 300 new
illustrations, and 500 new or updated photos and highquality digital diagnostic images. Features evidencebased surgical coverage wherever possible to aid in
making informed clinical choices for each patient.
Highlights the latest knowledge on total joint
arthroplasty in the ambulatory surgery center, including
how to manage metal sensitivity. Provides up-to-date
details on rib-based distraction implants (VEPTR) and
remote-controlled growing rods (MAGEC) for scoliosis;
diagnosis of femoroacetabular impingement (FAI) and its
influence on development of osteoarthritis; and the
treatment of FAI with the mini-open direct anterior
approach. Lavish art program is consistent throughout
the 4 volumes, providing a fresh, modern look.
Current Trends and Concerns in Infectious Diseases I. W.
Fong 2020-03-06 A follow-up to Emerging Issues and
Controversies in Infectious Diseases, this volume
provides a comprehensive review of topical issues in
infectious diseases, highlighting the controversies
related to the newest findings and recommendations.
Coverage includes trends and debates in HIV research,
community-acquired pneumonia, H. pylori, progress in
Hepatitis C treatment paired with the lack of progress
on Hepatitis B, and the effects of climate change on
infectious disease epidemiology, among others. This is
an essential resource for practicing and academic
physicians, investigators, residents, and fellows
focused on infectious diseases, infection control,
public health, and global health.
Rheumatology Secrets E-Book Sterling West 2019-10-13 For
more than 30 years, the highly regarded Secrets Series®
has provided students and practitioners in all areas of
health care with concise, focused, and engaging
resources for quick reference and exam review.
Rheumatology Secrets, 4th Edition, features the Secrets’
popular question-and-answer format that also includes
lists, tables, pearls, memory aids, and an easy-to-read
style – making inquiry, reference, and review quick,
easy, and enjoyable. The proven Secrets Series® format
gives you the most return for your time – succinct, easy
to read, engaging, and highly effective. Fully revised
and updated throughout, including protocols and
guidelines that are continuously evolving and that
increasingly dictate best practices. Practical coverage
of basic immunology and pathophysiology, important
disease manifestations, and clinical management issues
related to common and uncommon rheumatic disorders. Top
100 Secrets and Key Points boxes provide a fast overview
of the secrets you must know for success in practice and
on exams. Features bulleted lists, mnemonics, practical
tips from leaders in the field – all providing a concise
overview of important board-relevant content. Keeps you
up to date with new techniques and technologies, as well
as changing treatment options and drug information.
Portable size makes it easy to carry with you for quick
reference or review anywhere, anytime.
SANFORD GUIDE TO ANTIMICROBIAL THERAPY. 2020
EMRA Antibiotic Guide Brian J. Levine 2020-06-10 The
19th edition of the EMRA Antibiotic Guide provides clear
interpretation of the most recent IDSA guidelines for
treating pneumonia, plus an overview of antibiotic use
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in pregnancy, and more. You can’t go on shift without
this incredible resource – and you won’t want to.
Navigate the multitude of choices in antibiotics quickly
and efficiently so you can offer your patients the best
care based on the latest guidelines. Protect against
overprescribing, address pediatric dosage questions,
examine penicillin usage, and stay up-to-date on new
approvals and guidance from the FDA.
Telemedicine in the ICU Matthew A. Koenig 2019-04-25
This text provides a concise, yet comprehensive overview
of telemedicine in the ICU. The first part of the book
reviews common issues faced by practitioners and
hospital administrators in implementing and managing
tele-ICU programs, including the merits of different
staffing models, the challenges of building homegrown
programs versus contracting for services, and the impact
of state laws and payer policies on reimbursement for
tele-ICU services. The second part of the book presents
the current state of evidence for and against ICU
telemedicine, based on clinical trials, before-and-after
implementation studies, and observational data. The
third part dives deeper into specific use cases for
telemedicine in the ICU, including telestroke, pediatric
and cardiac intensive care, and early treatment of
declining patients with sepsis. Written by experts in
the field, Telemedicine in the ICU is a practical guide
for intensive care physicians and hospital
administrators that provides all the information
necessary in building and maintaining a successful teleICU program.
Fast Food Nation Eric Schlosser 2012 Explores the
homogenization of American culture and the impact of the
fast food industry on modern-day health, economy,
politics, popular culture, entertainment, and food
production.
Challenges to Tackling Antimicrobial Resistance Economic
and Policy Responses OECD 2020-04-01 Antimicrobial
resistance (AMR) is a biological mechanism whereby a
microorganism evolves over time to develop the ability
to become resistant to antimicrobial therapies such as
antibiotics. The drivers of and potential solutions to
AMR are complex, often spanning multiple sectors. The
internationally recognized response to AMR advocates for
a ‘One Health’ approach, which requires policies to be
developed and implemented across human, animal, and
environmental health.
Kucers' The Use of Antibiotics M. Lindsay Grayson
2017-10-02 Kucers’ The Use of Antibiotics is the
definitive, internationally-authored reference,
providing everything that the infectious diseases
specialist and prescriber needs to know about
antimicrobials in this vast and rapidly developing
field. The much-expanded Seventh Edition comprises 4800
pages in 3 volumes in order to cover all new and
existing therapies, and emerging drugs not yet fully
licensed. Concentrating on the treatment of infectious
diseases, the content is divided into four sections antibiotics, anti-fungal drugs, anti-parasitic drugs,
and anti-viral drugs - and is highly structured for ease
of reference. Each chapter is organized in a consistent
format, covering susceptibility, formulations and dosing
(adult and pediatric), pharmacokinetics and
pharmacodynamics, toxicity, and drug distribution, with
detailed discussion regarding clinical uses - a feature
unique to this title. Compiled by an expanded team of
internationally renowned and respected editors, with
expert contributors representing Europe, Africa, Asia,
Australia, South America, the US, and Canada, the
Seventh Edition adopts a truly global approach. It
remains invaluable for anyone using antimicrobial agents
in their clinical practice and provides, in a systematic
and concise manner, all the information required when
prescribing an antimicrobial to treat infection.
Red Book 2018 David W. Kimberlin 2018-06 The AAP's
authoritative guide on preventing, recognizing, and
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treating more than 200 childhood infectious diseases.
Developed by the AAP's Committee on Infectious Diseases
as well as the expertise of the CDC, the FDA, and
hundreds of physician contributors.
The Perspectives of Psychiatry Paul R. McHugh 1998-11-29
With an understanding of these fundamental methods,
readers will be equipped to organize and evaluate
psychiatric information and to develop a confident
approach to practice and research.
Johns Hopkins POC-IT Center ABX Guide: Diagnosis &
Treatment of Infectious Diseases John G. Bartlett
2010-10-25 The Johns Hopkins POC-IT Center ABX Guide,
Second Edition continues to provide current,
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authoritative, comprehensive information on antimicrobial agents, infectious diseases, and commonlyencountered pathogens in one portable volume. Written by
experts at the world-renowned Johns Hopkins University
School of Medicine, this must-have resource features
expert recommendations, clinical and diagnostic
decision-making tools, and drug-to-drug interactions.
Concise, thorough, and current, The Johns Hopkins ABX
Guide, Second Edition is designed for quick reference
and comprehension. Information is featured in an easyto-access format that facilitates rapid application of
knowledge at the point of care. Jones & Bartlett
Learning is the Official Print and Mobile Provider of
the Johns Hopkins ABX Guide.
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